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City Council Meeting Date: March 19, 2018

To: Mayor and City Council
City Administrator

From: Brenda Angelstad, Finance Director
David Bennett, Public Works Director and City Engineer
Justin Wagner, Utilities Manager

Consider Adoption of 20-Gallon Garbage Container and Carted Yard Waste Container Utility Rates for 2019.

Action Requested:
The Northfield City Council approves the attached Resolution Adopting the 20-Gallon Garbage Container and
Carted Yard Waste Container Utility Fee Schedule for 2019.

Summary Report:
Attached is a resolution for proposed utility rates for the 20-gallon garbage container and carted yard waste.
With the recent adoption of the Dick’s Sanitation, Inc. (DSI) Refuse Contract, two new services are being
provided through the City’s utility rates. One of the services is for a 20-gallon garbage container. Staff is
recommending that the rate to be used is the current 14-gallon container rate of $11.10 flat fee per month for
the container. The second new service is a seasonal carted yard waste container pickup. This service is for
weekly pickup of yard waste for residents. The proposed rate for this is $7.50 fee per month for this service.
The service will be provided the entire spring through fall season. If a resident chooses to have the carted yard
waste, the proposed rate will be reflected on their utility bill every month of the year, even when they are not
receiving the service. This puts the City breaking even for the $90.00 annual fee provided by DSI.

Alternative Options:
Not recommended.

Financial Impacts:
N/A

Tentative Timelines:
New rates would take effect April 1, 2019.

Staff would begin preparing communication and outreach to the public on the new services provided for the
community.
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